
How You Can  

Make A 

Difference… 
 Pray 

Pray for all of the 

suffering children 

across the world and 

pray that God will 

continue to use TTWM 

to help meet their 

needs. 

 Financial Needs 

Due to the growth of 

TTWM, it is necessary 

to have some full time 

staff.  PLEASE pray 

with me about 

additional funding for 

this need so that the 

work can continue to 

grow.  MAYBE God 

wants you to be a part 

of making this happen. 

 Pray for David and 

    Sandy’s move to 

       Todd, NC. 

 Pray for our Mission 

    Teams. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Folks, time is hurling past us. The Lord’s work continues on as we try and catch our breath and serve 

with diligence. I had the privilege of leading a team to Israel last month. What a great opportunity to 

serve in the places that the Lord walked when He was here on this earth. I always come back with a fresh 

understanding of the places and events that we read about in the Scriptures.  

The Champion Home in Nidadavole, India is coming along great. Pastor John Moses has sent 

wonderful pictures and has kept us up to date on every step 

of the construction. We are excited to think of the 150 

children that will be staying at this new home! The 

awesome factor is that every child that will be living in the 

home is already sponsored! I have mentioned this before 

but I just can’t quit praising the Lord for His great 

provision!  I can’t begin to share with you everything that 

is going on with the ministry, but there is one thing I want 

all of you to know and be praying about.  In June David 

and Sandy Cooper will be moving to Todd, where Barbara 

and I live. David is TTWM’s Project Director and Sandy 

does the Accounting and serves in other various areas of 

the ministry.   This will be a great opportunity for Touch 

the World to be consolidated and run more efficiently. I can’t tell you how thankful and excited I am for 

this to happen. Todd is where TTWM started 16 years ago. How appropriate for this to be “coming 

together” right here where it all began! All of you be praying about the future of TTWM and asking 

where the Lord wants to take us. We have no preconceived notions. This ministry is His and it always 

has been. He has free reign to do whatever He wants done! 

 

Until His nets are full, 

Homer  
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There are hundreds 

of children like 

Balaraju that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference in 

the life of a precious 

child. 

 

Balaraju is one of the many orphans that are living in the slums 

of Hyderabad South India. Pastors John Moses and John Babu of 

Bethany Children's Home, a partner of Touch the World, are 

committed to taking care of these underprivileged children.  They 

are feeding these children three times a day and teaching them 

God’s Word as well as seeing that they are educated and have a 

place to sleep.  Most of these children are from a Hindu 

background.   
Balaraju is 9 years old.  He is in the fourth grade and his favorite 

subject is Science.  Balaraju’s favorite Bible story is Jesus 

feeding the five thousand.  Your support will help Balaraju to 

have food, clothing, education, and discipleship in Jesus Christ.   

 

“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 

To those that sponsor a child through TTWM, thank you so 

much for making a difference in the life of a child! 


